






Finally, please note that failure to submit a request for a hearing within 30 days 
from the date of this Notice shall be interpreted as an acceptance of this Department's 
decision, thereby negating any further appeal rights. If you have any questions concerning 
this matter, please contact Or. Jo-Bea Sciarrotta, OEMS Compliance Officer, at (609) 633-7777. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Kelly-uooastem, IVIJ-\-:> 

Acting Director 
Emergency Medical Services 

c. Christopher Rinn, Assistant Commissioner
Donald Roberts, OEMS
James Sweeney, OEMS
Tami Roach, OL&RC

SENT VIA REGULAR U.S. MAIL AND 
CERTIFIED MAIL # 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
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